
AASP 2017 Field Trips - Thursday Early Release 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Angier School has two Early Release Thursdays before winter break.  On November 2nd and December 

7th all students will be dismissed from school at 12:30pm and those who are regularly enrolled in After 

School for Thursday Grader Time are invited to join us for field trips on those days. Special activities will 

also be planned for those who choose to “stay back” at Angier. Please review the trip details below. 

November 2nd: Candlepin bowling at Norwood Sports Center, Norwood, $15/child. The bus will leave 

Angier at 1:15 and return by 5pm. All participants should wear socks and sneakers.  

December 7th: Museum admission and interactive program: “Global Soundscapes: Mission to Record 

the Earth,” at the Ecotarium, Worcester, $25/child. The bus will leave at 1pm and return by 5:45pm.  

If you have any questions about either trip or field trip procedures please feel free to contact me.  

Thank you! 

Katie Crowe 
Executive Director 
katie@angierafterschool.com 
 

Please sign and return the attached Permission Slip and check by Friday, October 20th 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Child’s Name:_______________________________   Grade: _______________________ 
 

November 2nd, 2017 – Bowling at Norwood Sports Center 

Please check one: 

_______ will attend (please include check for $15, or $40 for both trips) 

_______ will “stay back”  

_______ will be absent 

 

December 7th, 2017 – Museum admission and “Global Soundscapes” at the Ecotarium  

Please check one: 

_______ will attend (please include check for $25, or $40 for both trips) 

_______ will “stay back”  

_______ will be absent 

 

___________________________________________ (parent’s signature)     _____________date 

 


